
Join us for a 

Roundtable Discussion with
New Lucia Mar Unified School District Superintendent

DR. RAYNEE DALEY

Rescheduled for 
Tuesday, October 27, 2015

6:00 to 8:00 pm
Nipomo High School Olympic Hall

525 N. Thompson Avenue, Nipomo

Get to know our new superintendent! Everyone is invited to bring questions and 
share ideas in this informal, interactive format—dialog that is not possible during 
formal school board meetings. Join the conversation and let your voice be heard!

Voices of Lucia Mar for Education is a non-profit, grassroots coalition of parents, teachers and 
students committed to constructive ideas for positive action in the Lucia Mar school district. 

Join the VOLUME mailing list by sending your email address to volume805@gmail.com 
Visit our website at volume805.weebly.com 

Like us on Facebook (Volume: Voices of Lucia Mar for Education)


